REPORT FROM SECOND REFERENCE GROUP MEETING
Quantum Mechanics I1 TFY4205 - AUTUMN 2020

Present : Therese Paulsen, Andreas Rosnes, Jacob Linder
Date : October 13th, 2020

The following points were raised by the class :

1. The students seem overall content with the elements of the course. The questions
posed/tasks given to the class and accompanying discussion works well for promoting
learning.

2. Sometimes the lectures last slightly longer than Panopto records, thus cutting off the last

minute of the lecture or so.

The teaching assistant does a great job.

4. Tt could be helpful if the lecturer slows down the pace a little bit when there are derivations
with big analytical expressions on the blackboard.
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The response from the lecturer is as follows :

That is great to hear.

. Thanks for pointing this out — I will do my best to end all lectures before Panopto stops
recording.

3. Thave conveyed this to the teaching assistant and she was happy to hear it.

4. Twill keep this in mind.
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